
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
We are very excited for our annual observation of the "Week of Respect" beginning the first week in 
October. This year, Luther Lee Emerson and County Road Schools are celebrating the week by raising 
awareness toward “Being an Up-stander not a Bystander!” Many thanks to the Demarest PTO cultural art 
committee for sponsoring a wonderful assembly this week at DMS, LLE and CRS! At Luther Lee Emerson 
and County Road Schools, we have a number of exciting activities/spirit days planned for the week. Please 
encourage your children to participate! 
 
All students (CRS/LLE) will be making a “Wall of Respect” to be displayed in the cafeterias throughout 
the month of October.  
 
Monday October 1st 

• Let’s celebrate TEAMWORK and school PRIDE. Students will dress in Demarest spirit wear or school 
colors (red and white) 

Tuesday October 2nd  
• Put a CAP on bullying! Wear a hat to school today! 

Wednesday October 3rd  
• Appreciate the differences in people! Wear mismatched and wacky clothes! Be UNIQUE! 

Thursday October 4th  
• Brandon Lee White will be visiting LLE and CRS for a motivational character building assembly! 

Thank you to the PTO cultural arts committee for their funding! To find out more on Brandon Lee 
White go to https://www.brandonleewhite.com/  

Friday October 5th  
• We think about how others feel at LLE and CRS & make them feel COMFORTABLE! Wear pajamas! 

 
In addition to these activities, your child’s classroom teacher and school counselor will be conducting age-
appropriate lessons regarding the important topic of “respect” in each classroom during the month of 
October. We encourage you to discuss these important topics with your child as well! 
 
Warmly,  
Danielle Spence 
School Counselor 


